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COMMUNICATION
COUNCIL - June 22, 2021
From: Clerks@vaughan.ca CW - Report No. 32, Iitem 21
To: Adelina Bellisario
Subject: FW: [External] Agenda Item 7.4.21 entitled 2020 WARD BOUNDARY REVIEW FINAL REPORT
Date: June-21-21 10:47:48 AM

From: Paola Apotinero [ -

Sent: Monday, June 21, 2021 10:31 AM
To: Todd Coles <Todd.Coles@vaughan.ca>; Clerks@vaughan.ca
Cc: Evan Read <Evan.Read@vaughan.ca>; Isabel Leung <Isabel.Leung@vaughan.ca>; Hatem Abou El-

Nee | - B e Willi <andre@strategicbenefits.ca>

Subject: [External] Agenda ltem 7.4.21 entitled 2020 WARD BOUNDARY REVIEW FINAL REPORT

Mr Coles et al:
My name is Paola Maria Stefania Crocetti, and | am a concerned Vaughan

resident.

The above subject was never put in front of Vaughan residents to give their thoughts about it. As a
Vaughan resident, I never felt their presence and/or absence except as a shadow for the Mayor.

The DIRECT cost for Vaughan residents is $311,900 yearly, while we have a council that is already
oversized when compared to cities like Toronto, Mississauga or Brampton.

How can this be justified?

A response to the following questions would be greatly appreciated:

1. When, how and under what authority was it decided that Vaughan’s current Regional
Councillor’s titles are: Local and Regional Councillor?

2.  When, how and under what authority was it decided that Vaughan’s regional
councillors are to be elected at large, where is the by-law, record of decision?

3. A new Regional Councillor is being added to VVaughan Council next term:

a. What if any obligations are required of the City of Vaughan to prepare
for this change?

b. Has it been decided how the new Regional Councillor will be elected?
If not how and when will this be decided?

Regards
Paola Maria Stefania Crocetti

This email and its attachments are confidential. Any unauthorized use or disclosure is prohibited. If you receive
this email in error, please notify me by reply email and permanently delete the original without making any copies
or disclosing its contents.



